
 

The Russian Orthodox Church of The Holy Epiphany warmly 
invites you and your family to this year’s  

YOLKA 
January 11th, 2025 at 11 AM 

963 South Street, Roslindale MA 02131 in the trapeznaya 
 

Sunday Parish School students will perform “The Thumbelina.” Father Frost will 
make an appearance and pass out small giŌs followed by a tea party. 

 

We hope you can join us! 

Please, register and order your Ɵckets in advance via email: 
кsusha.musatov@gmail.com and include the names of your children and their 

respecƟve ages. We accept cash, checks, or Venmo @Ksenia-Yatsenko. 

Tickets: $15 per child and $10 per parent 

Thank you for your support! 
*giŌs contain nuts 


